
 
 

  

 

16 February 2021 45 Pipitea Street, Wellington 6011 
Phone +64 4 495 7200 

Email OIA@dia.govt.nz 
Website dia.govt.nz 

  
  

John Luke  
fyi-request-14426-
eb304d6d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear John 

Official Information Act 1982 request 2021-0366 – Winston Churchill Memorial Trust Board 
travel expenses 

Thank you for your Official Information Act (Act) request received by the Department of 
Internal Affairs (Department) on 8 January 2021.  

You requested— 

May I request you to supply how much money that each members has been 
reimbursed for the last 3 years, 2018-2020.  

Also, I noted, The Board meets in person three times a year. May I ask how much 
department has been paid for their air travel?  

Besides travel cost, what sort of actual costs they have been reimbursed? Have 
they received any other benefit? 

In response to your request please refer to Appendix A, attached.  

Appendix A provides you with a breakdown of the Winston Churchill Memorial Trust Board 
Member’s expenses, for the 2018-2020 calendar years. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Tiffany Scott 
Manager Branch Development and Support 
Service Delivery and Operations 
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